Lewiston-Porter Central School District



One Purpose. Your Pathway. Our Promise.

September 22, 2025

Dear Builders Club Volunteer,

Thank you for signing up to volunteer at the water station for The Mighty Niagara Half Marathon on **Saturday, October 4, from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.** We will be working Water Station #6, located at **Fort Niagara State Park Beach (Pool Parking Lot)**. The runners will start the race at Artpark at 9:15 a.m. and are expected to reach our station around 9:55 a.m. Please plan your travel accordingly so you can arrive promptly at **9:30 a.m.** to help set up the water and Gatorade station in time for their arrival.

Please be sure to wear your Builders Club t-shirt and dress appropriately for the weather. The event will take place rain or shine. We are confident you will find this an enjoyable volunteer experience.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Oddy and Mrs. Munoz Builders Club Advisors



*** Builders Club t-shirts can be picked up in room 504 during homeroom, CREW, 9th period, and between classes.